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20 May 2022 

Dear Parents, 

The highlight of the week was the Year 1 assembly. The children in Year 1 performed with great confidence 

as they informed us of their learning in English, geography, science and art. Some of their learning they were 

able to share with us through song and we were all impressed with their mature delivery. Thank you to Miss 

Horth, Mrs Hall and Mr Brooker for the support they have given to the children to enable them to deliver 

such a polished performance. 

Trinity has got off to an excellent start with the local schools’ street tag competition.  We are leading and 

now have over 150,000 points.  The competition runs until July 11th.  Thank you to all those parents who have 

joined and helped push us to first place.  There is still time to join and details on how to join are attached to 

the newsletter. 

Next week Year 4 will be going to Ufton Court for their residential trip from Monday to Wednesday. This is 

fantastic news, particularly as over the last few years we have had to adapt the experience due to the 

pandemic. The trip will be focussed on enhancing their learning in history on the topic of The Romans as well 

as further developing their social and emotional skills as they prepare to move onto the next phase of their 

education. We wish them all a happy and safe trip and hope that Mrs Dewar, Mrs Brown and Mr Brooker are 

able to get some sleep! 

Back at school we will be celebrating the Platinum Jubilee throughout the week. The children will be learning 

about different aspects of the history of The Queen’s reign. On Monday the week will be introduced in 

assembly where the children will learn about the coronation itself. There are two outside events which we 

will also be attending: A Celebratory Lunch at Eton College, which will be attended by our Chair of Governors 

Mr Trevor Kirby and The Mayor’s Tea Party at the Guild Hall. I am pleased to announce the winners of the 

Jubilee Competition are Aviana (Reception) and Charlie (Year 1), and they will be joining the Tea Party. During 

the rest of the week there will be opportunities to learn The National Anthem, learn about the symbolism of 

crowns and make their own crown, paint their own portrait of our Queen and much more. The children have 

also been learning the Platinum Jubilee Song. We would like to invite you to join us on Thursday 26 May at 

9am in St Stephen and St Agnes’ Church to a service of praise and thanksgiving for our Queen. The children 

will be sharing some of their learning and will perform the Jubilee Songs. We will finish our celebrations with 

a Jubilee Party on Thursday afternoon. All the children are invited to wear red, white and blue on this day. 

Please help support this week by donating a small amount to help us fund the tea and other resources we 

have purchased. There will continue to be a collecting bucket at the wooden gate in the mornings for those 

who would like to contribute. On the Thursday the children will be making crowns with their buddies. Please 

send your child with any resources that you feel would be helpful. Please refrain from using single use plastic 

items. We would love your child to bring items such as tissue paper, card, fabric, buttons, pom poms and 

stickers. 
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Finally, if any member of our community either would be interested in taking up a lunchtime role at the 

school or knows of someone who may be interested. Please contact Mrs Jones in the school office. Details of 

the role are on the website. https://www.tssfirst.co.uk/school-life/job-vacancies  

Please see below for the updated dates for the remainder of the summer term. Please note that school is 

closed on Friday 27 May for an in-service training day. 

Kind regards, 

 

Dates for your diary: 

23 May to 25 May 2022 Year 4 at Ufton Court 

26 May 2022 Platinum Jubilee Service of thanks. St Stephen’s and St Agnes Church at 9am. 

Parents welcome 

27 May 2022 In-Service Training Day.  Pupil Half term begins. 

06 June 2022 TSSSA Committee Meeting via Zoom 

07 June 2022 Sports Day at Stovell Fields – more information to be sent out in the new 

term 

09 June 2022 Reserve Sports Day 

10 June 2022 TSSSA Brush Party (art workshop)  

18 June 2022 TSSSA Summer Fair 

24 June 2022 Reception Class Assembly at St Stephen and St Agnes’ Church. 9am. 

Reception parents and carers welcome 

25 June 2022 TSSSA Curry and Quiz Night – 7.30pm at Trinity St Stephen Church Hall 

28 and 29 June 2022 Year 4 Summer Performance 

08 July 2022 Move Up Day for Year 4.  

09 July 2022 TSSSA Party in the Playground 

19 July 2022 Leaver’s Service at Holy Trinity Church at 9.30am 

20 July 2022 Pupil term ends at 3.15pm 

https://www.tssfirst.co.uk/school-life/job-vacancies
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